
 

 
4th ESO students of the Biello Aragón secondary school  

visit the Ercros factory at Sabiñánigo 

 

 
 

 
A group of 32 students and three teachers from the 4th year of ESO at the Biello Aragón 

secondary school visited the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo. This is a good opportunity for the 

young students, who these days have to decide what they want to study next year. 

 

Before starting the visit, technical staff from the factory explained to the students how the 

company works, its different production centres, the industrial activity it carries out and, in 

more detail, the factory's production processes. Afterwards, students and teachers, accompanied 

by Ercros staff, visited the hydrogen peroxide and sodium chlorate plants.  

 

The teachers have high valued the visit since it is a good opportunity for the students to learn 

about the operation of an industrial plant located in the city where they live and a work sector 

with great professional projection. 

 

 

Sabiñánigo, 24 April 2024 


